

Community Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Vine Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Mellor

Learnington Road, Liverpool, L11 7BT

Tel: 0151 284 7848 Fax: 0151 284 7849 Email: office@learnington.liverpool.sch.uk

www.leamingtonprimary.com





Dear parents/carers,

It has come to our attention that a small minority of children are bringing phones into school and not handing them in to their class teacher at the start of the day. We allow children in Year 5 and 6 to bring phones to school if they walk home alone at the end of the day. However, children must hand their phone in to their class teacher as soon as they enter the classroom and phones will be locked away throughout the school day. Please note that this is for safeguarding reasons so we must stress, that school cannot accept responsibility for damage/loss of children's phones. As children from Year 4 and younger must be collected from school, they do not have permission to bring phones into school at all.

If we find children have phones in school that have not been handed in, they will be confiscated and parents will need to collect the phone from school. These children will not be permitted to bring phones in again.

We appreciate your support in this matter,

Mrs. Mellor and Mr. Vine.













